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Thank you, Mr. Chairman, 
 

My delegation fully subscribes under each and every point made by 
the EU delegation under the agenda item related to the 34th IPRM meeting. 

I would also like to thank the EU for its continuous close attention to 
the developments in my country and for its firm and just stance on the 
maters which bear existential importance for Georgia. The EU has always 
been crucial for both, preventing instability and maintaining peace in 
Georgia, as well as opening new opportunities for the development of my 
country. 

As for the topics discussed at the 34th IPRM meeting, our delegation 
has already provided comprehensive information and our views at the last 
PC meeting. We hope that forthcoming IPRM meeting and the next round of 
the Geneva International Discussions will bring further clarity to the 
problems which have been raised at the mentioned IPRM meeting. 
 One last point, Mr. Chairman: The main lesson learned from the 
deliberations on the matter would be that only concerted, coordinated and 
strong voice of the International community can serve as an effective Early 
Warning mechanism in response to such grave violations of the International 
Law. 
  

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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